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FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATURE 1st CALLED SESSION - 2017
 

July 19, 2017

TO: Honorable John Zerwas, Chair, House Committee on Appropriations
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2 by Gonzales, Larry (Relating to the funding of certain governmental entities subject

to abolishment on September 1, 2017.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that the appropriations made in SB 1, the General Appropriations Act, as certified by
the Comptroller of Public Accounts for the agencies subject to abolition, would be effectuated by
this legislation, and therefore this bill would not have a fiscal implication.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:
LBB Staff: UP, KK, SD
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